
Help Support the 
WHS Girls’ Lacrosse Team

 

Saturday
May 30, 2015

Starting @ 7am

Dom’s Broad Street Eatery
330 Broad Street, Windsor

Dom’s has graciously offered to donate a portion of their profits 
from Breakfast to benefit the Girls’ Lacrosse team.  Enjoy a great 

meal and support your local high school Lacrosse team!



  



         


